
My Dear Students, 

 As you all know we are passing through a very critical phase in our lives due to the outbreak of a 

very dreaded disease called Corona Virus (COVID-19) Worldwide. So we in India are under Lock 

Down for 21 Days to save ourselves from this pandemic. There is a possibility of this Lock Down to be 

extended. But to be safe we better follow all instructions of the Govt.  

I request you all to maintain good discipline during your long stay inside your own homes with your 

near and dear ones. This is a nice time to enjoy your life with family members.  

You must utilise your indoor life happily. Learn to do all kinds of household works, help your 

parents/guardians, brothers and sisters, learn to be self dependent, play indoor games,study as 

much as you like and do your Online Studies/ Assignments as instructed by your teachers. 

Remember, you have to complete your courses also.  

Do not spend your valuable time by using Mobile Phones only.  

This is my sincere advise to you all. 

I hope to see you all in good health and spirit once the College reopens.  
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